
We are
improving!
Our Improvement Journey

Following the release of the newsletter improvement area, we
will hold an informal coffee morning where parents and carers
are invited to attend and share their thoughts on the
developments. 

We are so keen to hear from you all and work together on this
improvement journey.

The first coffee morning will focus on behaviour and will be
held on Thursday 23rd March 2023 at 9am.

Behaviour Lead - Ms. Peacock

One key focus at QP at the
moment is developing
behaviour systems across our
school so that all children can
learn to their potential in class
and have happy break times. 

In our school, we love
celebrating the positives
through marble rewards, Star
of the Week and our Hot Choc
Friday but we have also
recently updated our
‘behaviour stepped
consequences’ which outline
how we approach unwanted
behaviours. We have shared
these with you on the next
page. 

Our next step is to fully
develop our behaviour
curriculum. 

A behaviour curriculum
outlines our expected routines
and consistencies around
school. The school council are
working with staff on this, and
we look forward to sharing it
with you all when it is
complete.

Ondev Apps

We are really proud to be on our improvement journey. The
school community is working hard to develop our identified
priority areas for improvement.

This year, we are focusing on improving:

Behaviour
Reading and Phonics
The Quality of Education
Attendance

Each newsletter will feature a brief update on how we are
improving one of the identified areas. Today, we focus on
behaviour.

A SPOTLIGHT ON BEHAVIOUR



Agreed Consistencies
Our Improvement Journey


